

Thursday 3 May	Polling day	School closed to pupils
Monday 7 May	Bank Holiday	School closed to pupils and staff
Thursday 10 May	3D Class Assembly	First thing in the Junior Hall
Monday 14 May - Friday 18 May	Sats Week	Year 6
Friday 18 May	Photographer in school	Leavers Photos (and sports and music groups)
Friday 18 May	Year 1 Phonics meeting	2.30 pm in 1C classroom
Thursday 24 May	Half Term	School closed
Monday 4 June	Children return to school	Whole school

REMINDER

Friends and family from across the LTE schools are invited to The Acorns at Coppice Primary School on Saturday 21st April 10am -12pm to see the range of artificial grass products that are available from Easigrass.

Remember every order of artificial grass and selected products placed will result in a £50 contribution by Easigrass to our schools. Check out our last newsletter or the school website for more



We are here to help

We are here to help in any way we can. However, please be aware that incidents of racial and verbal abuse towards members of staff will not be tolerated at Hollyfield. We expect all pupils and staff to be treated with courtesy and respect.



Our Reception children and Year 5 children have had a lovely time on their respective trips this week. They all behaved impeccably and are a real credit to Hollyfield.

Yr4

Important

Please can we ask all parents and children to be mindful and considerate of our neighbours properties whilst on the way to and from school. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.





G<mark>rammar Schools</mark> _{in} Birmingham

The entrance test to be considered for entry to any Grammar Schools in Birmingham in September 2019 will be held on <u>Saturday 8 September</u> this year and parents/carers of Year 5 children considering a Grammar School education for their child will need to register them for the test by 4pm on <u>Friday 29 June 2018</u>. For more information go to:

www.birminghamgrammarschools.org

Yr2	Olivia Jelbert
Yr3	Yuvraj Gill

Max Sims

TIME TABLES 4004 STATE

Year 5	Leo Jenkinson/Scarlett Poyner
--------	-------------------------------

Year 6 Callum Hollyoake/Annisa Lalli

Senu for next week 🎍

Monday

Toad in the hole Pork or vegetarian sausage Haddock grill Cheese & Onion quiche Cheesy/tuna Jackets Gravy

> Creamed potatoes Garden peas Sliced carrots

Sponge Pudding Rice Pudding Custard

Tuesday

Lamb/veg Burger in Bap **Lemon Sole** Cheese Pasties

> **Potato Noisettes** 1/2 jacket potato **Baked Beans** Sweetcorn

Chocolate muffins Fruit Jelly

Wednesday

Roast Chicken/Roast Quorn Yorkshire Pudding Macaroni Cheese Cheese & Potato Pie Gravy/mint sauce Fish Crunchy

> **Roast Potatoes** Broccoli Florets **Diced Carrots**

Chocolate Crunch Strawberry Mousse

Thursday

Chicken/Vegetable Curry Lemon Sole Cheese Quiche Selection of baguettes or wraps filled with ham, cheese, tuna, chicken

tikka Naan Bread

Basmati Rice Sweetcorn/peas 1/2 Jacket Potato Baked Beans Sweetcorn

Friday

Selection of pizzas

Cheese, ham,

Pepperoni, Sausage,

chicken tikka

Chips

Fish Fingers

Chocolate Cracknel Iced Buns Orange/apple cuplets

Shortcake Ice Cream

Fresh seasonal salad bar/bread, fruit and yoghurts and drinking water available daily; Vegetarian options daily.

for the rest of this half term is £55.20 £11.50 due on:

Please state what the money is for Name, Class Amount enclosed

Monday 23 April 2018

Just a guick reminder that the cost of a school meal has increased to £2.30. Please take this into account when paying for your child's school meals on Parent Pay. Thank Also please note that a slice of toast at break time has increased to 25p.

Due to the recent spell of hot weather please ensure you send

your child into school with sun hats, a water bottle and sun

cream already applied. Thank you for your co-operation in 🛱

[≁]6C Nia Hogan-Clarke

☆6S Henry Brettell

Owen Jones

5L Zane Iqbal

☆4R Fayzaan Mahmood

☆4C Michael Debono

☆3D Abby Byrne

<mark>☆</mark>36 Ali Ali

[★]2WN Tyrhys Glasgow

★2HC-J Kade Waring

Dylan Bolas

William Tao

Olivia Hull

Kaiden O'Neill Clarke

this matter.

We are taking part in the Big Pedal starting on Monday 23 April. Children are encouraged to either scoot or ride to school. (please see letters already sent out for more information).



School Uniform

Please note that all-in-one playsuit clothing is not practical as part of our school uniform. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.



Hope the sun continues to shine this weekend and you get to have a relaxing weekend!!

Mrs C Lewis